
SPRING LAKE BOAT LANDING | 2021 
Thanks to the team who volunteered at the Spring Lake Boat Landing! Weeds were removed from the 

center island, native flowers began growing and a new bed of mulch was added. Next Spring the project 

will be completed with more native flowers being planted! (October 2021)  


